

April XX, 2010
Dear IES Special Education Research Training Fellow,
As a part of our ongoing efforts to ensure that your experience as an Institute of Education Sciences (IES) Fellow has been professionally valuable, please take a few minutes to complete the attached survey. The survey takes about 15 minutes to complete, and should be returned by email to Celia.Rosenquist@ed.gov. 
Your  responses are extremely important to us as we seek to ensure that the IES Special Education Research Training Programs are meeting their goals of providing high-quality, rigorous training in education research. Data collected through this survey will be presented at the group level only, and only IES/NCSER staff will know your individual responses. 
Please return your completed survey to Celia.Rosenquist@ed.gov  by May XX, 2010. Please feel free to call or email me if you have any questions, concerns, or additional information that you would like to share. 
Thanks in advance for completing this survey!
Best regards,
Celia Rosenquist,  Ph.D.
Education Research Analyst
National Center for Special Education Research 
Institute of Education Sciences 
U.S. Department of Education 
555 New Jersey Avenue, NW
Washington, DC 20208-5530

Telephone: 202-219-2024
Fax: 202-219-2159
Email: Celia.Rosenquist@ed.gov  



 





